
 

 

HIGHWAY REPORT 
November 20, 2024 

 
Sign Maintenance:  

 Crews: 
o Worked to replace and repair signs around Town as needed 
o Cut limbs and brush around road signs 

 
Tree & Brush Maintenance: 

 Continued working: 
o To improve line of sight issues throughout the Town 

o Diligently mow backsides of ditches throughout the Town 

Water/Sewer Maintenance: 
 The crew worked repairing an 8-inch water main on Eastlake Road. 
 A new 4hp pump was installed at the Oakwood pump station. The new pump replaced 

the pump that failed 5 months ago. 
 New reception boosters were installed. This should increase real time data from the 

stations. We are working through some issues.  

Road Maintenance:  
 Crews worked: 

o To shim with blacktop bad spots on David Court, Rose Ann Drive, Wilson Road, and 
Buck Rd between VanOstrand Road and Conlon Road.  

o To cut shoulders along Lakeshore and reshape shoulders on Myers Road.  
o To repair various patch jobs throughout the Town 

Office: 
 Mike attended the following meetings: 

o Bolton Point Commissions  
o Highway Barn  
o Bolton Point Engineering & Operations  
o Project Review Committee 

 Working with Dave and T.G. Miller on various projects. 
 

Winter Maintenance:  
 Crews continue to ensure trucks, plows, spreaders, lights, tires, plow frames, wings are 

in good working order for the upcoming winter. 
 
New Highway Barn: 

 Continue working with LeChase and Bergman: 
o To determine project costs 

o On schematic design, design and development 

o Jenn and Mary Ellen submitted the required documents for the BAN. 

o Inspected the roof of the current Highway Barn with Lee Stepp (LeChase) and Josh 

Pokracki from Garland company to determine the demo.  


